
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/24/2022 6:00:00 AM

First name: Bob

Last name: Daniel
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Title: President

Comments: The Central Colorado Mountain Riders are pleased to submit the attached letter of support.
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USFS added letter text from attachment for coding purposes:

 

________________

 

Dear Mr. Funka:

 

Please accept this Letter of Support for the North Valley Trails project on behalf of the Central Colorado Mountain

Riders (CCMR) motorcycle club. CCMR supports this project.

 

CCMR is a non-profit 501(c)(3) motorcycle club based out of Salida, CO. Our mission is to preserve, maintain

and create motorized trail opportunities in the central Colorado area through cooperation, education, etiquette,

and stewardship. CCMR currently consists of more than 200 members and since our inception in 2016, we have

logged over 6000 volunteer hours with the USFS Salida Ranger District (SRD), adopted numerous multiuse

trails, and been involved in a cost-share agreement with the SRD where we designed, created and installed 11

signs/kiosks to educate users about trail etiquette on multiuse trails. In addition, CCMR built two new trails, and is

actively working on more projects. While motorcycle riding is our passion, our members also enjoy other

recreational activities our public lands have to offer - including four-wheeling, hiking, fishing, hunting, and

mountain biking.

 

CCMR supports multiuse trail use within the Crested Butte North Valley area. Most of our members travel to and

utilize the trails within this area on their mountain bikes, motorcycles, and Jeeps. We strongly support the

additional trails proposed in your EA specifically the Teocalli Extension Trail, Reno Divide Road Parallel Trail,

and Bear Creek Trail Reroute, as these are motorized multiuse trails.

 

Sincerely,

 

Bob Daniel

 

President [ndash] CCMR


